The VOICE of the VILLAGE

Hilbert, Wisconsin May 2016

FROM THE VILLAGE BOARD--
Highlights of the May Board Meeting:

The village board approved the following:
*Application for a Temporary Class B license for the Hilbert Lions Club for the annual 4" of July celebration.
*Payment request in the amount of $35,796.02 to Oudenhoven Construction for the wastewater treatment plant upgrade.
*To accept the resignation letter from Donny Schultz as current Emergency Government Director.
*To appoint Daniel Starfeld as Emergency Government Director.

The village received notice of the following:
*Time Warner Cable’s transition of television service in Wisconsin to an exclusively all digital format.
*Annual report for the League of Wisconsin Municipal Mutual Insurance.
*Annual report for our recycling program. We are currently meeting all state requirements.
*Written report by Charlie Fochs on WRWA Annual Conference attended.

Board of Review

| am sure many of you have been wondering what the status is regarding our village wide reassessment. The whole process is
proceeding fairly well. The Board of Review will be meeting Monday, May 23t at 6 p.m. We will then inmediately adjourn until August
1st at 6:30 p.m. The reason for meeting in May is that the state does require this. The Open Book Sessions where property owners can
discuss their assessments directly with the assessor are scheduled on July 13" and 14" from 9:30 a.m.-7 p.m. Please watch your
mailboxes prior to the July dates. You will receive notifications of your proposed new assessments prior to the Open Book Sessions.
Any questions regarding this process can be directed to the clerk's office.

Next Regular Board Meeting, Tuesday, June 14th, 2016, 7 p.m.
Assessor Open Book Sessions, July 13t and 14, 2016, 9:30a.m.-7p.m.
Public Hearing on Zoning Code Change, June 14, 2016, 7p.m.
Village of Hilbert Website: www.villageofhilbert.com




